P.A. Nelws

SCOIL BHRIDE ATHGARVAN

KEY DATES

€2 Non-
Uniform Day
and Calendar
Photography

« 1st December:
Winter Fair

« 6th/7th/8th
December:
Marks and

Spencer Bag
Pack

Dear All,

We hope you are well and that everyone
has settled into the new school year. Every
year the Parents Association (PA) work with
the Principal, Staff and Board of
Management to promote the interests of
the students. The following are a few
notices and announcements from the PA of
upcoming fundraising and fun events.:

€2 NON UNIFORM DAY/CALENDAR - THIS
MONDAY 14TH OCTOBER 2019

The PA are organising the production of a
Calendar for 2020. The photos for the
Calendar will be split by each child’s
birthday month, meaning there is a mix of
classes for each month. The Calendar will
then be on sale at the school in December.
We have arranged a fundraising “€2 NON
UNIFORM DAY” for this MONDAY 14TH
OCTOBER 2019 with each child to donate
€2. All children can wear any non uniform
clothing on this day to ensure vibrant
photographs for the calendar.

A photographer will be at the school on
Monday 14th to take the photos. Should any
parent or guardian prefer that their child is
NOT featured in the Calendar please email
the school office directly on
athgarvansecretary@gmail.com



SPONSORS FOR SCHOOL CALENDAR

Now is your chance to get your business on the school calendar for a once off €50
sponsorship fee. Why not take this opportunity to support the school and contact
Siobhan Crampton on 087-9074742 or siobhanregan@hotmail.com by Friday 18th
October.

BAG PACK MARKS & SPENCER

The PA have organised a fund raising bag pack in Mark & Spencer the weekend of
6th,7th and 8th of December. We require volunteers to help out for an hour or two
each day. Please email Gina on clearygina@gmail.com with your availability.

CHRISTMAS CARDS
The PA will again this year arrange the Christmas cards for each class. The
templates and information will be circulated in the coming weeks.

WINTER FAIR

The 1st of December has been confirmed as the date for this years Winter Fair.
Please mark the date in your diaries. Loads of surprises and information to follow
in the coming weeks.

Well that’s all for now folks. Please put the above dates in
your diaries and don’t forget €2 NON UNIFORM DAY this
Monday 14th.



